C () P Y of & letter dated EE/2/24

ﬁiﬂi from Messrs. Stelp & Leighton, Ld.,

Dear Sirs,

We are in receipt of your letter of the 2lst instent
regarding surveys rocantly held at Fewcastle, on the ferro-conerete
tugs"M " and "CRECEGAFP", eud to the proposed withdrewal of
the notation igperinental” from their clessification in the

egister book.

Phe other tuge with the Qnoazm of the "CRETEBLOCK"
owned by the Crete Shipping Co., have been laid up for £ long
|period, mmd 1t 13 not proposed %  these be doeked until such
ltime &s they are put into eommission. The "CRETEBLOCK" was
drydocked some few nmonths ago, end is not due for survey until

the end of the current year.

i We beg to euclose herewith two photographs of the

J{"CRRTEBOOM" tekem at Revel in the course of this vessel's recent
{towage work in the Baltic. We think these mey interest gi,
{when perusing your &w&ﬁ%x'a Representative's report on the
|"CRETEBOOM" and "CRUBEGAFF" on their retwrn to the Tyme. Kindly
{return the photographs as Boon ae po:ssible.

Yours feithfully,
(8igned) Stelp & Leighton.
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